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The purpose of the workshop organized by Marco Ricceri was to help the Russian Delegation to 

understand the work of NGOs in Italy through an open dialogue between the participants. It was a 

precious opportunity to listen to the experiences of other NGOs, and to discover how much Italy is 

recognized and well appreciated abroad for the valuable work of voluntary organizations. The WFWP 

President was invited to present WFWP and the recently implemented activities. 

 

 
 

In the second speech, WFWP President, Elisabetta Nistri, reported that through our presence at the UN, 

we realized that many times the leaders of nations do not know the needs of their country as well as the 

NGOs who, working on the territory in direct contact with the people, understand the actual needs and 

needs of the country - and many times with their service, manage to bring valuable contributions. 

 

For this reason, added President Nistri, WFWP believes in the value of networking and promotes and 

realizes important collaborations between women and women's organizations in the belief that in the end, 

everyone wishes to live in peace. And if NGOs could work together to support those values universally, 

the path to a World of Peace would be much shorter. 
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